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English Fun Day

Our English Fun Day was in March this year. The
topic of this year is about the vocabulary in the V-
Power. We were glad to have the NETs from other
Lutheran Primary Schools to come and help on that
day. Students had amble opportunities to
communicate with them in English and had a lot of
fun at the game booths. All the students redeemed one
or more presents at the prize redemption counter
with their stamp cards.

Look at our CEOs. They help the NETs to run the game booths. Hats off to our CEOs!

The NETs design the games and
they come to our school to play
with our students.


